
TIME CAPSULE 

 

Beginning December 1, 2023, the Village of Arthur will start collecting 
items for the time capsule that will be reopened in 2073.  A 10 X13 
envelope will be provided for individuals and organizations to include 
letters, pictures, newspaper articles, memorabilia, or other items for 
someone 50 years from now. 
 

Bring your items to the Municipal Building during regular business hours.  
The envelopes will be marked and a list of those depositing envelopes and 
their future recipients will be recorded.   
 

Last chance to include something for the time capsule will be Sunday, 
December 31, 2023 from 1:00-3:00 PM at the Community Building.  A brief 
time capsule closing ceremony will follow.   


